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Dear Members of the City Council,

Plateau Pregnancy Services is requesting the council’s permission to hold a Classic Car Show fundraiser
in downtown Crossville on Saturday, August 10, 2013. The hours of the event will be 12:00pm —
5:00pm. We are requesting to have Main Street blocked off from Lantana Road to Neecham Street for

this event. We are hoping to have up to 400 cars, street food vendors, stage and band, portabie
restrooms and sanitation will be done by Plateau Pregnancy Services’ volunteers.

If you have any further questions or need additional information, please feel free to contact Leslie
Sadowski at 931-787-6598.

Thank you so much for your consideration of this event.

Sincerely,

Sheri Nichols
CEO

Plateau Pregnancy Services, g9 Walker Hill Street, Crossville TN 38555 931-456-6944

ppscares@volfirstnet plateaupregnancyservices.com
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